POpPUIations we serve anda irn concern ror tne
quality of this Oregon healthcare system on
which we all rely. Strikes are chosen only when
necessary when the employer absolutely refuses
to prioritize safety, workers’ voice, and core
concerns for healthcare sustainability like
recruitment and retention.

When a strike occurs, hospital systems tend to
blame the workers for straining hospital
operations, workforce morale, and transparency.
Hospitals often spend significant resources to
manage strikes and lockouts, yet these
expenditures are not often reported, leaving the
financial and ethical implications of hospital
spending veiled from staff nurses and other
workers. This lack of accountability undermines
trust between hospitals, employees, and the
public.

HB 2792 shines a light where bad-actor hospital
employers prefer to operate in the dark. The bill
requires financial reports that include
recruitment, advertising, and compensation costs,
and must be updated every 30 days during a
strike and finalized within 30 days of a strike
ending.

This policy contributes to hospitals having to
answer for their impact on their workers, the
public, and their own bottom line.

Oregonians deserve to know how their money is
spent-especially if it's being misspent. Our



